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Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Pupil Premium – individual funding for your child that could have a measurable impact on their education. 
 
Winslow Church of England School receives a Pupil Premium Grant for each child who is entitled to receive 
Free School Meals or who has been entitled to over the last 6 years; and for any Looked after Children or 
Service Children.  As with most schools, the bulk of this funding is allocated to additional support staff, 
enabling small groups, extra maths sets and intervention groups.  It also allows our school to offer a range 
of extra provision, to all children who are eligible, to enhance their progress and learning opportunities.  
Universal Free School Meals in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 is not linked to Pupil Premium.  
 
In order to receive ‘Pupil Premium’ a parent/carer for any child in our school must be claiming one of the 
following benefits: 

 Income Support 
 Income-Related Employment and Support Allowance 
 Income-Based Job Seekers Allowance (not contribution based) 
 Child Tax Credit (with no Working Tax Credit) with an annual income of no more than £16,190 

 The Guaranteed Element of the State Pension Credit 
 Asylum Seeker under part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999. 
 Universal Credit with an annual net earned income of no more than £7400.00 

 
 
Pupil Premium funding is also available to children for the following reasons: 

 They have been adopted from care 
 A Parent currently serving in the Regular Armed Forces or in the Armed Forces of another country 

stationed in England 
 
Please see the attached form if you think that you are eligible to apply, or if you are not sure, please 
contact Mrs Knapman in confidence by Monday 25th September.  If you are already entitled for free 
school meals and pupil premium you are still eligible, and do not need to do anything. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
Mrs S Dimbleby 
Head teacher 
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